
 

 

 

 

313.556.5000   /   300 Renaissance Center   /   Detroit, MI 48265   /   www.gm.com 

August 7, 2024 

 

General Motors LLC 

30003 Fisher Brothers Rd 

Warren, Michigan 48093 
 

 

Dear Valued GM dexos Licensee, 

 

This notification is to inform you that the dexos Committee will be adding 0W-40 and 5W-40 to 

our dexosD specification (GMW18006). The specification is in the process of being updated and 

will be republished to reflect this change by the end of September 2024. However, the dexos 

Committee can begin to review your proposals for these viscosity grades upon receipt of this 

letter. 

 

These requests must be entered as dexosD submissions and meet the requirements as set forth 

within the specification.  

 

All 0W-40 and 5W-40 dexosD formulations will be required to display both the dexosD and the 

dexos2 logos on the labels. Please utilize the “dual logo” selection for these viscosity grades. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  We appreciate your continued support 

of the GM dexos programs. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Aleise Jimenez 

 

Garret Paul Bien 

dexos, DEXRON, and dexcool  

Program Manager  

GM Global Product Development 

 

Team Leader 

Trademark & Service Data Licensing 

GM Customer Care and Aftersales 

 


